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No to Northern Pass!  The estimated 2 years of dug  up roads through the town of Franconia will be devastating to  

many businesses.  Many of these businesses rely on tourists.  The noise, delays, unsightly construction areas etc will  

impact the number of tourists that come to experience the ambience of a small town.  Lost revenue to businesses will  

cause employees to be laid off and in some cases will decrease the amount of money sent to the state in the form of  

rooms & meals tax.  Many small, family owned businesses will just not be able to survive this loss of revenue.  This  

project will cause a hardship to many. 
 
As a homeowner whose property is located along the current route I don't believe future health repercussions have  

been studied enough.  What about the environmental impact this will have on the area?   
 
For these reasons I say No to Northern Pass! 
 

  

 


